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Dauphin County Administrator Hired to Direct Statewide Office of Children and
Families

HARRISBURG — Dauphin County’s Director of Human Services has been recruited to run the Pennsylvania Judiciary’s new Office
of Children and Families in the Courts (OCFC), which is responsible for finding permanency for thousands of abused and neglected
children who are in jeopardy of growing up without stable homes.

Sandra E. Moore, of Harrisburg, will begin serving as Administrator of the OCFC on Jan. 14, 2008. The Office is part of the AOPC'’s
Judicial Programs Department.

Moore has served as Dauphin County Human Services Director since 2004, managing a staff of more than 200 and overseeing the
service delivery of various public agencies. She also is the Administrator of the Dauphin County Social Services for Children and
Youth, an agency responsible for aiding neglected and abused children and their families. She brings more than 20 years of
experience in the public child welfare system of two states (Pennsylvania and California) as well as knowledge in the areas of
Mental Health/Mental Retardation, Drug & Alcohol, System Reform, and Community Collaboration to the post.

“We are thrilled that we found someone with Sandy’s knowledge, expertise, and statewide reputation to fill this critical role in our
state court system,” said Justice Max Baer, a former Allegheny County Family Court judge who serves as the contact between the
Supreme Court of Pennsylvania and the Office of Children and Families. “This step will enhance the development and level of
activity of the OCFC, as it embarks on another successful year.”

The office was created in October 2006 to make Family Courts more responsive to the needs of children and families chiefly by
spreading best practices and coordinating cooperation and communication among Pennsylvania’s 67 counties. During the first year
of its operation, the OCFC has created local, regional, and statewide work groups to begin this process. Through these work
groups, three exciting new practices are being implemented in Pennsylvania, with others being assessed for future development.
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The Unified Judicial System and its related personnel make no representation as to the accuracy, completeness
or utility, and assume no liability for any general or specific use of the information provided herein. Information
presented on this site is not, nor is it intended to be, legal advice. Legal questions should be referred to an
attorney.
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